
 

 

 

April 19th, 2024  

 

Hofstra University  

102 Hofstra Hall 

Hempstead, New York 11549 

 

 

Dear: Friends  

 

I congratulate Mr. Mack on this well-deserved recognition of his commitment to Hofstra 

University and our greater community.  Mr. Mack’s devotion to excellence, his consistent 

dedication, persistent effort, and unquestionable character embody the values and qualities that 

represent success to us all.  As a Hofstra graduate, Mr. Mack understands that community 

involvement and civic leadership are the foundation upon which great things are built, and for 

these reasons, I join in celebrating him at this gala. 

 

From his leadership at the Metropolitan Transit Authority, the Port Authority, and the Nassau 

County Police Department, to his selfless efforts with the Hofstra University Board of Trustees, 

Northwell Health, Long Island Jewish Hospital, and the Palm Beach Civic Association, Mr. 

Mack’s values have helped many organizations successfully navigate complicated issues in 

difficult times. Congratulations to Mr. Mack on this honor and his many accomplishments, and I 

wish him continued success in the future. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Jodi Giglio 

New York State Assemblywoman 2nd District  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


